
 

 

 

  

 

April 14, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Chair Smith and Ranking Member Rogers: 

 

I am requesting funding for Tinker Elementary/Middle School in fiscal year 2023.  The entity to 

receive funding for this project is Hillsborough County Public Schools, located at 901 E. Kennedy 

Blvd., Tampa, FL 33602. The funding would be used to help with the expansion and modernization 

of Tinker Elementary /Middle, to accommodate the growing number of students. Since 2018, it 

has been over capacity, with approximately 700 students enrolled when it should be 590. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

      
         

Kathy Castor   

U.S. Representative 

Florida-District 14  

 

 


